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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Department of Education

May 22, 2015

TO:  Division Superintendents

FROM:  Steven R. Staples, Superintendent of Public Instruction



SUBJECT: 2014-2015 Title III, Part A, Reallocation and Procedures Under the Elementary
and Secondary Education Act of 1965 (ESEA) 

Section 3114(c) of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965 (ESEA) requires the reallocation of
excess Title III, Part A, funds to school divisions in accordance with criteria established by the state educational
agency (SEA).

Section 3114(c) also requires that the SEA establish procedures for the reallocation of Title III, Part A, excess or
unclaimed funds.  Attached are the reallocations of the excess or unclaimed 2014-2015 (Federal Fiscal Year
2014) Limited English Proficient (LEP) portion of the Title III, Part A, funds and the procedures the Department
uses to calculate these reallocations.

The additional allocation requires the submission through OMEGA of an application amendment and a budget
transfer request to reflect the updated allocation amount.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Stacy Freeman, Title III specialist, at
Stacy.Freeman@doe.virginia.gov or (804) 371-0778.

SRS/VT/sf

Attachments:

A. 2014-2015 ESEA Title III, Part A, Grant Reallocations (PDF)
B. Procedures for Reallocation of ESEA Title III, Part A, Funds (PDF)
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